EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEES: 20.6.12

12.45	Working Group on Monitoring of Placement (Item 1i)

The Committee, at its March meeting, had noted that an audit of staff visits during placement and compliance with University guidelines was being undertaken (min 12.21 refers).  The returns received from Faculties indicated that they were generally meeting their commitments regarding the stated number of visits but students on overseas placements were usually only visited once.  It was, therefore, proposed that Skype be used as an alternative to a second visit.  The Committee noted that additional support might be available through, for example, alumni and other networks and the use of online software.  The Committee noted that there was an obligation on the University to undertake a prior assessment of each proposed placement to ensure its suitability and quality.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]…

AGREED:	that for overseas placements, technology-enabled support, such as Skype, might be used as an alternative to a second visit and that this should ideally be augmented by other support which might be available locally.


